April 3, 1940

Dear Bir,

I have your letter of March 24th and am writing tomy
publighers, who posssss the copyright, recommending that
they should accede to your request for permission to
reprint tables I and III from my Statisticel Mstheds for

Research Workers.

I should 1ike to congratulate you on your anterprise in
publiehing &t thae present time a book in Italian on
statleticsl methods applied to blometrieal preblams.

Youra sincersly,
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